
 

 

 

 

 
 

Burton & District Chamber of Commerce 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

to take place on the 15th May 2024 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 2024 Annual General Meeting of the Burton & District 

Chamber of Commerce will be held on 15th of May for the following purposes: 

 

 

1. To receive the minutes of the last AGM 

2. To receive the President’s report on the last year’s activities 

3. To confirm a New President, 3x Vice Presidents and up to 9x Members of the executive 

committee for Burton & District Chamber of Commerce 

4. Committee Vacancies include 3x executive committee members positions, of these 

members can apply for 2 vacant Vice President (VP) positions 

5. Announce the Burton & District Chamber Charity of the Year 

4. AOB 

 

Committee Applications 

All applications to committee vacancies must be received by the 1st of May 2024. 

 

Charity Applications 

Local Burton and District Charities are invited to apply for our Chamber Charity of the Year, 

all applications should also be received by the 1st of May 2024. 

 

 

By order of the President 

 

 

Shaun Gray 

Burton & District Chamber of Commerce President 

Friday 12th April 2024 

 

 

 

 

 


